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Robicheau, Vanessa

Subject: RE: Decision for the Glover Rd Cul de sac

From: karen medeiros

Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2013 08:14 AM

To: Johnson, Brenda

Subject: Decision for the Glover Rd Cul de sac

Dear Brenda,

In response to your recent letter sent to Glover Road residents. With the city staff recommending a road
narrowing instead of the cul de sac we are writing to propose a cul de sac at the end of Glover Road at
Dickenson. This would eliminiate some of the issues against the cul de sac. This cul de sac at Dickenson will
not change the EMS response times. The neighbourhood signed a petition in favour of a cul de sac and had a
98% majority. We have children in our neighbourhood (and in our home) who cannot play in our front yards or
ride their bikes down the road without their safety being a concern. This neighbourhood has been very
cooperative with all of the many changes, why can the city not work with us to help give us back a portion of
what was taken from us. Our quiet rural neighbourhood has been turned into a busy industrial throughway and
the only way to have the neighbourhood we previuosly enjoyed back would be to approve the cul de sac at
Dickenson. This is the best option to put a cul de sac at Dickenson. To us, we are very frustrated that we
proposed this road closure at Dickenson at a meeting months ago and no action has been taken. THIS IS THE
BEST OPTION, to close Glover Road at Dickenson,thiswould not change access to the city, will not change
EMS response times. This option will provide the residents on Glover Road our quiet, safe comfortable
neighbourhood we previously enjoyed back.

" The Medeiros Family




